December 12, 2022
Dear Council,

I am writing to you today to request that the no habitation agreement that is registered on title
on my property be removed.

In 2019, | completed the minor variance process to receive permission to place an accessory
structure (garage) on my property. The variance was to allow the garage to be taller then the
Zoning Regulations allowed. Due to personal circumstances and the Covid-19 pandemic, | was
not able to obtain a building permit at that time.

Now that my circumstances have changed and | have learned that the Township has passed a
By-aw allowing secondary suites in accessory units, | am requesting that the no habitation
agreement be removed from title so that | can pursue a building permit to include a secondary
suite in the accessory structure.

Sincerely, | %

Gord Mclaren



